
 

 

Dear Parent, September 2016 

Music Theory Club 

 

Music Theory club will run every Tuesday after School 15.45-16.45 in the music room. The 

first Music Theory class will begin on Tuesday 13th September. These classes will be open 

to students who are interested in the theory behind music. This will not only develop their 

understanding of notation better but it will also impact on their classroom learning. 

Please collect your child promptly from the main school playground at 16.45. Any child who 

has not been collected will be taken to After School Club at 16:50. 

If you would like your child to continue/start to participate, please return the reply slip below. 

Regards, 

 

Miss E Humpage 

Head of Music 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Music Theory Club 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………… Form/ Class: ………… 
 
I would like my child to attend Music Theory Club on Tuesdays from 15.45-16.45. 
 
I understand that my child will be collected from the Dining Hall and will be taken to After 
School Club at 16.50 if they have not been collected. 
 
Signed Parent: ………………………………………………………. Date: ………………… 
 
Please return reply slip to Miss E Humpage. 


